
Notice of Public Hearing CANCELLED 
Mohar Farm Cluster Plat 

LP-22-00002 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that virtual Public Hearing for the Mohar Farm Cluster Plat which was 
scheduled for July 14, 2022 at 6pm has been CANCELLED.  A Re-Scheduled Notice of Public Hearing 
will be provided once a new date and time is determined for this proposal. 
 
Staff Planner: Rachael Stevie 
 
Dated:  July 7, 2022 
Publish in: Daily Record - July 7, 2022 and July 12, 2022 
   


